

MEMORANDUM

TO: Zoning and Platting Commission Members

FROM: Wendy Rhoades WE

Planning and Zoning Department

DATE: July 7, 2015

RE: C14-2015-0060 - Onion Creek Commercial

Request for Postponement by the Staff

The Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced rezoning case to the July 21, 2015 meeting. The Staff has contacted the Applicant about providing current traffic counts so that a Neighborhood Traffic Analysis can be prepared and incorporated into the rezoning recommendation.